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Patti Wilson will be continuing on supporting the organization as PWC Corporate 

Recruitment.  Patti was the PWC President from 2015-19, the Vice President from 

2009-2013 and Western-Pacific Regional Director from 2005-2009.  Patti retired in 2020 

as an Operations Manager at Northern California TRACON after 31 years of working in 

the air traffic control field. 
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